Dartmouth College HANOVER - NEW HAMPSHIRE - 03755-3571
Department of Earth Sciences - 6105 Fairchild Building - (603) 646-2373 - Fax: (603) 646-3922

Wednesday, September 21, 2016
Dear Dr. Junfeng Ji and Mr. Xiangiang Meng,

I would like to invite you to join me doing geology field work in the Mojave
Desert from December 03 through December 11, 2016. Dr. Ji and I have had a
productive relationship since 1999 that has resulted in numerous research
publications in international journals. I look forward to continuing that relationship
with Dr. Ji by examining eolian source sediments from the Mojave Desert.

Regards,
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Dr. William Balsam

Visiting Scholar

Department of Earth Sciences
Dartmouth College

6105 Fairchild Hall

Hanover, NH 03755



